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Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: sbcob
Subject: FW: Board of Supervisors Cell Phone Tower appeal

From: gwen cates

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2015 1:52 PM

To: shcob

Cc: Gerber, Joyce; Bill Cates

Subject: Board of Supervisors Cell Phone Tower appeal

Dear Daniela
| just talked to you on the phone.

My husband, William W Cates, and |, Gwendolyn F Cates, will not be able to attend the Board of Supervisors Cell Phone
Tower appeal because of a health issue.

My husband, William W Cates, and |, Gwendolyn F Cates, request that Shannon Clay speak to the Board of Supervisors
on our behalf. It is my understanding that she will be allowed extra time to present issues that effect us and the
surrounding neighborhood.

My husband and I just listed our house at Casey Avenue, Santa Ynez, CA 93460, located at the corner of Casey and
Mora for sale with Patty Murphy of Sotheby's Real Estate Co. The agent was horrified that the proposed cell tower is
due to be erected in our neighborhood. She said that it will definitely affect our ability to sell our house and will possibly
impact the price of the property.

Thank you,

Gwendolyn F Cates
William W Cates



